
Important Information for Pavement Café 

Operation 

 

From 1 January 2019 new conditions for 

pavement cafes have now come into force. All 

cordons must have horizontal bars at both the 

top and the bottom of the cordon (see 

illustration). This is a requirement so that 

visually impaired pedestrians are aware that the 

pavement café and cordon is restricting the 

pavement.

 

If you do not have a cordon/barrier of this type 

you will not be permitted to operate the 

pavement cafe 


